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Note for Richard DeYoung

INFORMATION CONCERNING ACRS REVIEW

The following may be of interest regarding the ACRS review of certain B&W
designed plants.

1. TMI-2 a. ACDS letter reports were issued on July 17, 1969
a, a on October 22, 1976.

b. The Comittee Chairmen were:

S. H. Hanauer
D. W. Moeller

c. The Subcomittee Chairmen were:

Dr. Isbin
John Arnold

2. TMI-l a. ACRS letter reports were issued on January 17, 1968,
April 12,1968, and August 14,197',.

b. The Comittee Chairmen were:

Carroll Zabel
H. G. Magelsdorf

c. The Subcomittee Chairman was:

Dr. Isbin

3. Oconee-1 a. ACRS letter reports were issued on July 11, 1967
and September 23, 1970

b. The Committee Chairmen was:

N. J. Palladino
Dr. J. Hendrie

c. The Subcomittee Chairmen were:

| Carroll Zabel
| Dr. Stratton
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4. Davis-Besse 1 a. ACRS letter reports were issued on August 20,
1970 and on January 14, 1977

b. The Committee Chairmen were:
,

Dr. J. Hendrie
Myron Bender

c. The Subcommittee Chairman was:

Dr. Chest s'

William Parler, Leader
Task Group 1'

cc: R. Budnitz
T. Qx
F. Hebdon
H. Ornstein
W. Lanning
D. Evans,

D. Gamble
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